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Court Launches New Websites with Streamlined Navigation 

 
Chicago, Ill. – This past weekend, the Court’s website (https://www.ilnd.uscourts.gov) was 
updated with a modern, refreshed design that enhances accessibility and efficiency. The 
Probation Office (https://www.ilnp.uscourts.gov) and Pretrial Services 
(https://www.ilnpt.uscourts.gov) websites have also been updated with the same modern look.  
The new sites feature a sleek aesthetic and stream-lined navigation, making it easier for the 
public to find and access court services. 
 
Key improvements include:  

• Multi-language support improves accessibility across languages 
• Mobile responsiveness allows users to seamlessly adapt across devices 
• Streamlined navigation groups resources and links more intuitively, allowing users find 

what they need faster 

“Many thanks to former Chief Judge Pallmeyer who led the initiative to modernize the 
website,” said Chief Judge Virginia M. Kendall.   
 
“This new, quicker, more efficient, and visually appealing website furthers the Clerk’s Office’s 
mission of providing the highest level of service to the Court and all people having business 
before the Court,” said Clerk of Court Thomas G. Bruton. 
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